ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on December 6, 2022 at the Adams Township Municipal Building located at 690 Valencia Road, Mars, PA 16046.

The meeting began at 7:00 P.M. The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board were present: Dave Goodworth, Shelley Savoroski, Rochelle Seideneck and Marilyn Watson. Also present was current Parks & Recreation Director Haley Zaliponi and new Parks & Recreation Director Brian Perry.

UPDATES:

Pickleball Courts (Completed)

War Memorial Pavilion (Completed)

Splash Pad Pavilion (Completed)

Splash Pad (Completion by April 2022)

Splash Pad Mechanical Building (Completion by December 2022)

New Water Line (Completed)

Power Master Plan Sketches (Completed)

Dugouts (Completed)

OLD BUSINESS:

- 1. Light Up Night Discussion
 - Discussed weather update, making the call Thursday on weather there we need to push the event to Saturday.
 - Moving the event to Saturday will limit the amount of volunteers, ass well as emergency services.
 - Haley confirmed Santa is booked for Friday 5-8 P.M. and Saturday from 4-8 P.M.
 - Confirmed who would be available to help Friday and who would be able to help with pictures on Saturday.
 - High School Chorus confirmed by Dave for Friday.
 - All supplies have been purchased and are ready for the Friday event.
 - Dump Truck or Public Works Vehicle to hold donations for Toys for Tots.

NEW BUSINESS:

Holiday Luncheon Reminder (December 8, 2022)

• Haley invited the committee members to the holiday Luncheon on Thursday.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. The next meeting will be on January 10, 2023, at 7:00 P.M.

Submitted by:

Brian Perry